
December 8, 2021 

 

 

 

Honorable Russell Redding, Secretary 

Department of Agriculture 

211 Agriculture Building 

2301 North Cameron Street 

Harrisburg, PA 17110 

 

Re:  Regulation #2-195 (IRRC #3317) 

Department of Agriculture 

State Food Purchase Program Regulations 

 

Dear Secretary Redding: 

 

The Independent Regulatory Review Commission has reviewed your proposed regulation.  We 

have no objections, comments, or recommendations to offer on this regulation.  If you deliver the 

final-form regulation without revisions, and the committees do not take any action, it will be 

deemed approved. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
David Sumner 

Executive Director 

sfh 

Enclosure 

cc:  Honorable Elder A. Vogel, Jr., Majority Chairman, Senate Agriculture and Rural Affairs  

   Committee 

Honorable Judith L. Schwank, Minority Chairman, Senate Agriculture and Rural Affairs  

   Committee 

Honorable Dan Moul, Majority Chairman, House Agriculture and Rural Affairs Committee 

Honorable Eddie Day Pashinski, Minority Chairman, House Agriculture and Rural Affairs  

   Committee 

Amy Elliott, Esq., Office of Attorney General 

Addie Abelson, Deputy General Counsel 


